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ADMISSIONS POLICY 

Proposal Changes 2019  
 
One In A Million Free School is consulting on the following proposed 
changes to its Admissions Policy from September 2019.  
 
Amendment of existing criteria 
 
We are proposing to amend the ruling regarding twins and triplets, which is already 
within the Policy, to extend it to include brothers and sisters born within the same 
admission year, alongside those from multiple births. 
 
We are also making an amendment to the allocation of places if the Oversubscription 
Criteria comes into play. 
 
The allocation of sibling places, children with a sibling attending the school at the time of 
application, will have the priority claim on places, however, the number of places 
available will be restricted to meet the geographical split. 
 
Consultation period and comments 
 
The consultation lasts until Friday 26th January 2018 and we invite comments both from 
existing parents and other interested parties. 
 
Please visit our policy page online at www.oiam.org/freeschool/policies to view the 
Admissions Proposed Policy 2019 in full. 
 
Those who do not have access to the internet can collect a paper copy from One In A 
Million Free School’s Reception or request a copy to be sent to them by post. 
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Comments on the proposed policy should be made in writing by Friday 26th January 
2018 and should be addressed to Philip Grant, Principal. Comments can be sent by e-
mail to: info@oneinamillion.org.uk 
 
Post:  Admissions, One In A Million Free School, Cliffe Terrace, Bradford, BD8 7DX 
 
Note: The arrangements in respect of children with a statement of Special Educational 
Needs/an Education, Health & Care Plan, or Looked-After and former Looked-After 
Children are statutory so comments are not invited on these parts of the policy. 
 


